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Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

 

REMINDER!  

 ALL STUDENTS technology agreements are due, so remember to turn them in as 

soon as possible. 

 

     

 

● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 
designated crossings. Have a great day!   


